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Welcome to this week’s newsletter, and what a busy week 

we have had. School has been a hive of activity with SATs, 

more of that from Mrs Harris, and other things going on. 

With the sun shining it has turned our attention to 

growing.  

 

Lots of our topics in school involve planting and growing 

and now is the ideal time to begin sowing things. You 

don’t need a large space to grow things, you don’t even 

need an outdoor space! Most herbs can be grown in 

window boxes inside as well as small fruit and vegetables 

such radishes, onions, lettuces and alpine strawberries. 

 

Nursey have just harvested their first crop of radishes and 

all who tasted them agreed they were very tasty indeed. 

We will be creating a community garden at James 

Housing where we will be helping them to grow fruit and 

vegetables in their vegetable patch. 

 

If you would like to start growing your 

own fruit or vegetables and have any 

questions please come and speak to me. 

 

Mrs Hall, Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tayem Arif and Tasia Codling 

Mustafa Ali Raza and Alisha Nottingham-Miah 

Mona Alawad and Gabrielle Le Clerc 

Musab Awad and Adam Ibrahim 

Aleisha Wright and Muhanad Awad 

Muhammad Raqeeb and Aleksander Machlaj 

All of Year 6 

Adam Ibrahim and Makayla Moyo 

Please note that next week’s Celebration Assembly 

will take place on TUESDAY 16th May 

Due to a day of sports on Friday next week for Year 1-6, the newsletter will go out on Thursday instead. 

Lost Property 
The lost property pile is getting out of control!  

 

Please can you make sure  

to name all your children’s  

clothes and if they lose  

something to check  

the lost property pile  

 

Thank you 



Head Teacher: Des Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Devina Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Jane Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS   Phone: 0121-464-4652 

School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram 

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

@StClem_Nechells  

This week, we had our first St Clement's Stay and Play session. It was 

great to see so many parents and children joining in the fun. The 

children were very excited to explore all the equipment and play with 

their new friends. The session also gave parents the chance to talk to 

other adults regarding development, health, any other issues or concerns 

and not forgetting a good old 'natter'. We finished the session with a 

singing circle time, where children, together with their parent, sang 

along to some nursery rhyme favourites.  
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who donated 

toys and equipment to the Stay and Play. 
 

Miss Akers - Acting Pastoral Manager 

 UNICEF and School Council 

meeting regarding Interfaith 

Week 

 

 SEN Resources Staff CPD 

As part of Mental Health 

Awareness Week, we would like 

to take this time to introduce the 

school's Mental Health First 

Aiders.  

 

Miss Akers, Mrs Nizamis and Mrs 

Ali are all available to support, 

listen and signpost mental ill 

health episodes.  

 

If you need support regarding 

mental health, please come into 

school where support and a kind 

ear is always available. Miss Akers Mrs Ali Mrs Nizamis 

Our Mental Health First Aiders 

 Behaviour Management Staff  

CPD 

 

 Teach First Tutor Visit 


